
Dear Year 2, 

Our school is closing just for a while, 

But our learning will not stop, just change in style. 

There’s a very nasty virus which we don’t want you to get, 

So, it’s best to stay at home but try not to be upset. 

 

It’s ok if you feel a little scared or sad, 

It’s hard when things are different, but not everything is bad. 

Lots of people must stay at home and you’ll be at yours, 

You will carry on with learning and play and help with chores. 

 

Be sure to write a timetable of what to do each day, 

Include some Maths and English tasks but don’t forget to play. 

Whilst many things are changing some things will stay the same, 

We are still your adults in our class and Year 2 is our class name. 

 

We’ll support each other and keep in touch for sure, 

Once everything is safe again we’ll run back through the door. 

We’ll be back with our friends again at school and parties too, 

But whilst things are different we’ll be thinking about you. 

With love from 

Miss Lambert, Mrs Gray and Mrs Ruane  

xx 

 


